Jdt . CONSERVATION COMMISSION
P. 0. BOX 871

SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO

July 10, 1962

Mobil Oil Company
P. O. Box 2406
Hobbs, New Mexico

Attention: Mr. Glen W. Barb
Gentlemen:

Your letter of July 5, 19¢2 requesting the revision of
Administrative Order DC-16-A was received by this cffice
July 9, 1962. It is requested that you file for the requested
change in the completion of your D. A. Williamson Well No. 1
from a gas~gas dual to an oil-gas dual in the manner as for
an original application, using the usual dual completion appli-
cation forms and including all information required by the
application.

The above request is made due to the fact that DC~16-A
permitted the production of gas from the Blinebry formation
through the casing-tubing annulus where as the production of
oil is not permitted by such means.

Very truly yours,

A. L. PORTER, Jr.,
Secretary-Director

ALP/JER/ig

cc: Oil Conservation Commission
P. 0. Box 2045
Hobbs, New Mexico
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